Town of Tisbury

Conservation Commission

PO Box 1239

Vineyard Haven, Ma 02568

508 696 4260

Public Meeting Notice
The Tisbury Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting on February 6, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Tisbury Town Hall Annex, 66 High Point Lane, Vineyard Haven, MA 02568.

AGENDA

FEBRUARY 6, 2018 MEETING   
DISCUSSION:
Minutes and site inspections
MV Museum runoff

PUBLIC HEARINGS:

18-6:    Michael Ruttner -  Request for determination for a septic upgrade.  – 6:00 p.m.
18-7:    Ben Spencer – NOI for a well, utilities and driveway. – 6:10 p.m.
18-8:   Martha Siegel – NOI  for the construction and maintenance of a beach access stair, boardwalk, planting and fencing. – 6:20 p.m.
CONTINUATION:

16-74:  Mass. DOT – NOI for roadside improvements to Beach Road. – (Postponed indefinitely)
ON HOLD (Continued until further notice)
15-13:  Cynthia Anderson & Elizabeth Rose – NOI for the removal of invasive plants and replanting. 

14-08:   Michael McLaughlin – NOI for the construction of a swimming pool. 

07-39:  Douglas Sheff – NOI for the construction and maintenance of a 70 foot long timber pier. 

07-32:  David & Lyn Grogan – NOI for the construction and maintenance of a timber pile pier. 

07-20: Joseph A. & Bernadette M. Tate – NOI for the construction and maintenance of a 75 foot long pier.
